
 

-----Original Message-----
From: Sheila Chambers <schambers@stonebridgedifference.com>
To: "gww1210@gmail.com" <gww1210@gmail.com>,
        "gww1210@aol.com"
    <gww1210@aol.com>
Subject: Mail to Paul Shelton
Date: Thu, 3 Sep 2015 14:52:04 +0000

Hi Gordon – 

 

We have received incorrectly mail sent to a “Paul Shelton” at our address via FedEx.  (please see 
attached)

We have been at this location since January 2011.  There is no Paul Shelton here.  

Do you need this back or can I throw it out? 

Please advise.  

 

 

Thanks,

Sheila

 

 

 

Sheila Chambers
Director of Client Services

1010 Jorie Blvd. Suite # 144 Oak Brook, IL 60523

Direct: 630-230-1830       

Fax: 866-702-5222

schambers@StonebridgeDifference.com

www.StonebridgeDifference.com
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